Sample Message to Congressional Offices- Post-election 2024 

EXAMPLE: 

Dear [Staff Name], 

On behalf of the National Breast Cancer Coalition, congratulations on Congress[man/woman]’s NAME's [re-]election. We look forward to working with you in the next Congress to find alignment on key issues related to healthcare access and breast cancer research funding. 

In the coming weeks, we will continue our efforts for passage of S.663/ HR 549 The Metastatic Breast Cancer Access to Care Act. We will also work tirelessly for continued funding of breast cancer research through the Department of Defense Congressional Designated Medical Research Programs. You can read more about the mission of the National Breast Cancer Coalition here. 

As the transition to a new congress unfolds, our nationwide grassroots will continue our commitment to ensure access to quality healthcare, one of our top public policy priorities and work for preservation of the Affordable Care Act, the Medicaid Breast and Cervical Treatment Act and other key protections. 

 We look forward to working with you as we continue our efforts together to end breast cancer. 

Best, 
[YOUR NAME]


